. . ‘l VAUGHAN
Disruption Alert

NOTICE: Dog parks at Sugarbush Heritage Park are closed for maintenance
Thursday, Nov. 21 and Friday, Nov. 22

The City of Vaughan will be undertaking maintenance at the dog parks at Sugarbush Heritage Park (91
Thornhill Woods Dr.). On Thursday, Nov. 21 and Friday, Nov. 22, these dog parks will be closed to safely
complete the work. Signage will be in place to notify visitors of the closure.

In the meantime, residents can visit any of the following dog parks in Vaughan:
e Concord/Thornhill Regional Park, located at 299 Racco Pkwy.

Giovanni Caboto Park, located at 75 Matthew Dr.

Legion Park, located at 70 Legion Court Rd.

Mackenzie Glen District Park, located at 220 Cranston Park Ave.

Matthew Park, located at 1 Villa Royale Ave.

More information about dog parks in Vaughan, visit vaughan.ca/DogPark.

For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0.
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https://www.vaughan.ca/about-city-vaughan/projects-and-initiatives/community-projects/local-leash-dog-area-strategy

